
Important Announcement: Delayed Tax 

Refund 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that due to unforeseen 

circumstances, the processing of your tax refund for the year [Year] has been delayed. 

We understand that this may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely apologize for any issues this 

may cause. Our team is actively working to resolve the situation as quickly as possible. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. Your refund is a priority for us, 

and we will keep you updated on any developments. 

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 

support team at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 


